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Construction Notice 

 

Issued on: 

July 17, 2023    

Timeline: Starting Mid-Summer 2023 
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing 

 
What we are doing and why 
As part of the TTC's Easier Access 
program, which systematically 
provides enhanced barrier-free 
accessibility for transit riders and 
pedestrians at subway stations 
across the city, Islington Station is 
slated to be modernized. This will 
include an entirely new bus terminal 
and station entrance, featuring 
plenty of natural light and a more 
accessible subway station platform.  
 
Station modernization, upgrades and improvements will include: 

• New Bus Terminal with five bus bays. One bus bay to be designated as a Wheel-Trans stop. 
• New Station entrance on the northwest side of Islington Avenue and Aberfoyle Crescent, 

with ramps for barrier-free accessibility to the concourse level. 
• New Underground Bus Terminal Tunnel with retail spaces, connecting the new Bus Terminal 

to the existing station concourse via one elevator and a set of escalators and staircases. 
• One elevator to provide barrier-free accessibility between the existing subway concourse 

level and platform level of the Station. 
• Improved signage and new public art within the Station.  

 
Traffic and pedestrian impact 
The TTC will relocate the existing 
Passenger Pick-Up Drop-Off 
(PPUDO) area to the Main 
Commuter Lot at Islington Station.  
In addition, parking within the Main 
Commuter Lot will be permanently 
reduced to begin construction of 
the new Bus Terminal. 
 
Work hours  
Work will take place Monday to 
Friday between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. 
Some weekend and evening  
work may be required to maintain 
the schedule. 
 
TTC service  
Access to the existing bus terminal and subway platforms will be maintained throughout 
construction. Planned service disruptions will be communicated to residents in advance of work. 
 
Please get in touch 
Sign up for project updates by visiting www.ttc.ca/projects or by scanning the QR 
code. Thank you for your patience as we work to make Islington Station 
accessible. For inquiries, contact the Senior Community Liaison Officer, Arjun 
Sahota, (647) 706-6487, arjun.sahota@ttc.ca. 

Islington Station – Easier Access Project  

& Bus Terminal Redevelopment 

Artist’s rendering of the new Islington Station Bus Terminal and Station Entrance, looking 
west on Islington Avenue and Aberfoyle Crescent. Finishes shown are subject to change. 
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